School Council Meeting
Tuesday 10th September 2019

Welcome/Introductions

Miss Arif welcomed us all and congratulated us on being elected as the school councillor for our class. We worked in groups to discuss what we thought were the most important reasons for wanting to be councillors. We also had to think about the responsibility we had, and how we had to try and be good role-models for other children in the school. 
We were excited to learn about the trip to The Houses of Parliament in London on Thursday. We discussed what it meant to be a democracy, and all agreed it would be interesting to learn more about this. Not all children get this opportunity, so we are very lucky.
[bookmark: _GoBack]It was good working with different children as we all learnt more about each other. We are excited about representing our school and being on the School Council. Once our badges arrive, we will wear them with pride.
